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Values - Resilience 
We began our week with a special assembly all about our new ‘WOW’ walk to school initiative when we had a 

visit from Strider, the Living Streets mascot.  We are encouraging children to walk to school at least three 

times a week so that they can earn a WOW badge each month.  For those who have to be brought by car, 

please ‘Park & Stride’, ie park at least 10 minutes from the campus and walk the rest of the way, so that 

your child has the opportunity to participate.  We will be launching another walk to school initiative after 

Christmas and the children are all invited to submit a drawing about road safety for entry into a 

competition.  All entries must be returned to school by Friday 8 December. 

 

Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our Book Fair this week – we have earned £1098 in commission 

which will be used to purchase books to support class work.  Congratulations to Thea W, Ruby C, Daisy G 

and Georgia A who won the ‘Wonder’ writing competition, run in conjunction with the fair, and who were 

able to choose a free book from Scholastic. 

 

Sports Reports 
Last Friday Year 6 took part in an inter-house competition which comprised swimming and dodgeball 

sessions.  The children clearly demonstrated the 4Rs, showed excellent team cooperation, were supportive 

of each other and there was a great sporting atmosphere!  Congratulations to Purple House who came first 

in both events.  And huge thanks to Miss Rose, Mrs Beale and the Sports Leaders for organising the 

afternoon. 

 

PTA Fundraising 
If you are planning to do some online Christmas shopping, why not earn some extra cash for the school at 

the same time?  Please click on the link below and every time you shop via one of the available retailers, the 

PTA will receive commission at no extra cost to you!  We already have over 50 parents signed up but would 

love to increase this number.  Thank you for your support.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/wendoverpta/ 

 

Letters Sent Home This Week 
Netball match V Halton (team only) 

Carol Service (Prefects, Worship Leaders, Choir) 

 

Reminders 
School Council sponsorship money due via ParentPay by Friday 1/12 

Y5 Ashmolean consent/payment due via ParentPay by Friday 1/12 

Y6 residential trip payment 2 (£80) due via ParentPay by Friday 15 December 

 

Diary Dates  
30 November 6S class assembly, 9am 

1 December INSET day – school closed for children 

4-8 December Final sessions for all after school clubs 

5 December Y3/4 flu clinic 

7 December Carol concert, 6pm, St Mary’s – ALL WELCOME 

12 December Y5 Ashmolean Museum trip 



 

13 December Y3 Nativity performance, 6pm  

14 December Y3 Nativity performances, 2pm & 6pm 

14 December PTA Christmas raffle draw 

15 December PTA pop-up tuck shop, 3.30pm 

18 December Christmas MUFTI day/AiP lunch 

19 December School closes for Christmas holidays, 1.15pm 

3 January INSET day – school closed for children 

4 January Children return to school 

 

 

 


